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ROTARY CLUB OF CAMBRIDGE 

 
 

District 9455 Western Australia 

 

   Cambridge Courier – 2020/21 

 
 

 

Our next Rotary Meeting:   Wednesday 28 October 2020 
 

Speaker:  Tim Chapman                                Topic: The Challenge of Wool Farming 
This is a normal 7.30 am meeting; the Schools Programme meeting has been cancelled 

 

On Duty 28/10/20: 

Speaker intro & thanks: Peter Burns                                 Set up/Pack up: David James  

Coming up soon – Wednesday 4 November 
 

Speaker:  Prof. Evan Ingley                           Topic: Three Approaches to Sarcoma Research 
 

Speaker intro & thanks:  Peter Pearse                                        Set up/pack up:  Peter Wagner 
                                    

Covid-19 measures aside, we meet at the Cambridge Bowling Club, Howtree Place, Floreat (near the Forum), 7.10 am for 
7.30 am. IF A MEMBER CAN’T ATTEND OR IS BRINGING A VISITOR, PLEASE ADVISE JEANETTE BY MONDAY MORNING 
via telephone (0413 190 412) or email (jp2wood@bigpond.com).                                               Bulletin Editor: Roger Veary. 

 
 
 
 

Birthdays:  Yvonne Graham (3 Nov)  

Wedding anniversaries: none this time  

Rotary anniversaries:  none this time 

 

 

ACTION LIST FOR EVERYONE! 

 Applications are sought for the RYLA one week camp from 4th -10th January 2021 at Bickley Recreational Camp. 

It’s for potential leaders aged 18-25 years. Have you got a candidate in mind? See the RYLA website 

(www.ryla9455.org) or contact Frank. 

 Please watch out for Peter Pearse’s new email regarding the Fete on Saturday 21st November. Set-up is on Friday 

afternoon (limited) & Saturday morning. We need Raffle & Silent Auction items, volunteers & a large gazebo! 

 The annual Driver Education event will take place on Wednesday 2 December between 11.00 am and 2.30 pm at 

the Showground. Frank will contact the 6 volunteers (thank you all) shortly. 

 This year’s ‘Cans for Christmas’ project is going to take the form of a drive-through rather than collecting from 

houses. We need volunteers to distribute flyers in Floreat and City Beach. Please contact Pres. Jeremy. 

 

 

Treatment for Covid-19: Spend the night in a smoky room – in the morning you’ll be cured.  

NEWS FROM OUR LAST MEETING 

Our get-together started on a very formal basis; we had our Annual General Meeting. This was completed in only a 

few minutes as all the mandatory documentation had been circulated well in advance. The current Board will carry 

over into the 2021/22 year as there were no competing nominations. A variety of topics were covered during the 

subsequent Club Forum, including the Smile For a Reason Lottery put on by our Club and Mt Lawley – see Pres. 

Jeremy’s email dated 12th October – we should circulate details widely please, and remember Facebook action!; our 

Fete (21st November) still requires a lot of work – see the action list below and take heed of Peter Pearse’s 

forthcoming email please; our involvement in Cans for Christmas is simply to distribute leaflets (as per a set plan) to 

encourage people to drop off items at the Matthews Centre carpark; David James has organised Fete publicity on 

Capital Community Radio, and it was agreed to purchase a year long package of publicity on Curtin Radio for $88 – 

paid for by donations from Members; the Bowling Club is having a Melbourne Cup function – details from them; We 

have a Bunnings Sausage Sizzle on Saturday 12th December. Peter McSkimming suggested various avenues to 

secure guest speakers and for fundraising; and this week’s Schools Programme had to be cancelled. 

 

  
 
 
 
 

 

http://www.ryla9455.0rg/

